Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Florida Alliance for Assistive Services & Technologies
Florida Alliance for Assistive Services and Technology, Inc.

The Assistive Technology Advisory Council has approved a new service delivery model for the Florida Alliance for Assistive Services and Technology’s (FAAST) Regional Demonstration Centers. These Centers are subcontracts of FAAST that provide FAAST services such as assistive technology device demonstrations, loans, training, and information and assistance activities to specific regions of Florida. FAAST is asking organizations across the state that serve individuals with disabilities of all ages and have experience working with assistive technology to submit a proposal for a Regional Demonstration Center in their region. A new proposals for the Northeast Region of Florida has been opened on 9/07/21. Addendums have been added to the three proposals opened on 8/30/21.
For more information on submitting a Regional Demonstration Center Project proposal, visit https://faast.org/faast-rdc-projects-open-for-proposals/.
